
One Hundred Thousand Welcomes to 
Father David Rankin!

On this sacred weekend of your ordination, may your path
be illuminated with divine wisdom, and may your service be
a source of inspiration to all. May you find boundless joy in

serving the Lord, and may  your journey be filled with
grace. 

Congratulations on your Ordination!

Ciad Mìle Fàilte 
A Mhaighstir Daibhidh 

MacFhraing!!

PARISH OFFICE
 Monday-Friday: 9am - 12pm 

St. Ninian Place
 (902) 863-2338

 

MASS TIMES
Tuesday- Friday: 9:00am

 Saturday: 4:00pm
Sunday: 8:30 am & 10:30 am

CONFESSIONS
 Saturdays: 3:00pm - 3:45pm

For more information, please refer to our website:
www.saintninian.ca

COLLECTION INFORMATION
May 26th, 2024

Sunday Collection: $4038.00
Pre-authorized payments (May): $10,281.00

MASS INTENTIONS
June 4th-June 7th, 2024

Tuesday June 4th
Willie Westenenk, r.i.p.

Special Intention for the Living
Wednesday June 5th

Isabel & Van deVoort, r.i.p.
Thursday, June 6th

Patricia Jamieson, r.i.p.
Keith Musgrave, r.i.p.  

Friday, June 7th
Walter Carr,  r.i.p.

Willie Westenenk, r.i.p.
 

LORD, WE LOOK TO YOU TODAY TO PROVIDE
PEACE AND COMFORT IN OUR MEMORIES

OF OUR LOVED ONES
Donald Gregory Kennedy 

brother of the Late Lloyd Kennedy, 
Oakville, Ontario

Claire Mac Donnell
sister-in-law to Helen Chisholm

 New Glasgow and Ohio

CWL POTLUCK
Wednesday June 12, 2024

The last meeting before our summer break will be on
Wednesday June 12th. We will start with a potluck

supper at 6 o’clock. Everyone is invited. Let us know
what favorite dish you would like to bring. If you plan to

attend please let us know by Thursday June 9th.
Contact:

 Ann Callahan 902-863-2430

facebook.com/stninian.cathedral

 Feast of the Holy Body and Blood of Christ
Corpus Christi
June 2nd, 2024

SAINT NINIAN
CATHEDRAL PARISH

Antigonish, Nova Scotia

. 

PARISHIONERS WE NEED YOUR HELP!!
In order to provide support to loved ones after

funerals, we need more people to help with funeral
receptions. 

Please consider getting involved in working receptions
or phoning/contacting people for food and or

supporting this ministry financially.
Please Contact: 

Toosje VandeSande 902-863-3234
Valerie Sullivan 902-870-1907



The Feast of the Body and Blood of Christ celebrates
the gifts of the bread and wine, Jesus’ very own body
and blood. This serves as a fuel so that we might go

out and live into our God-given callings with
 energy and spirit.

There has been great energy and spirit around the
parish this week as we prepared for the Ordination of

David Rankin. It has been 9 years since our last
priestly ordination in the diocese.

 Let us continue to pray for
 Fr. David and for other men to respond to the call
 to priesthood. The CWL have been very active in

giving their time to make this a real diocesan
celebration. 

The tea was as good as they would get in Mabou! lol
It’s heartwarming to see the dedication and hard
work that everyone has put into maintaining and

beautifying the church and grounds.
 Madeline and Claire have done a fantastic job

polishing, mopping and shining the interior.
Many thanks to Gail who helped Shirley and Joe,

organize the sacristy, and prepare for the ordination.
The well-groomed grounds are a testament to the
efforts of Jack, Valerie and Laura Lee, and the

professional touch of Little Viking Landscaping. 
The continued care of the front garden, in memory of

Willie, ensures that his legacy and contributions to
the flower beds will be cherished and remembered. 
Thank you to all for your commitment and effort in
making the church a welcoming and beautiful place

for everyone.

Thank God for the great weather.

God Bless, 
Father Danny

Message from 
Father Danny: ST. NINIAN CATHEDRAL 150TH ANNIVERSARY

DINNER CELEBRATION
The 150th Committee is pleased to announce that a
Special Dinner will be held on July 7th, 2024 to

celebrate the 150th Anniversary of the dedication of our
Cathedral. Timed to coincide with the opening of the

Antigonish Highland Games, the evening promises to be
loaded with good fun in the form of light entertainment,

good food by way of a turkey dinner with all the
trimmings and good fellowship among our community.

Guest speakers will be 
Father Gary MacPherson and Sister Jovita

MacPherson. 
Cocktails at 5 p.m. with the dinner to begin at 6 p.m. 

 22 YEAR CELEBRATION
CAPE GEORGE  HERITAGE MUSEUM  

Join us on Sunday June 2nd. at 1:00pm at the Cape
George Heritage Museum, 5758 Highway 337

for a celebration of the North Shore Development
Association official opening 22 years ago of

the Heritage Museum, The Tuna Centre and the Cape
George Point Day Park.

 Special dedication for the trail designer Peter Jackson.
Light refreshments will be provided.

MOTHER OF SORROW SHRINE MABOU
The Mother of Sorrows Pioneer Shrine is a place of
prayer and devotion, of piety and faith, a Catholic

Shrine which welcomes visitors of
 all faiths and interests.

Become a “Friend of the Shrine”, enroll a friend as a gift
or “In Memory” of a loved one.

Our goal is $50,000.
We need your help

 SEAFOOD CHOWDER AND BAKE SALE, 
North Shore Fire Hall, Marsh Road, Cape George 

Sunday June 9th, 11:00 AM until 1:30 PM . 
Chowder, Biscuits, Rolls, desert Tea or Coffee and

 goodies for sale at the Bake Table. 
 Adults$18.00 , Children under age of 12 years $8.00.

 TAKE OUTS AVAILABLE! 
 Sponsored by

 THE LADIES AUXILIARY OF THE NORTH SHORE
FIRE DEPARTMENT.

ST. NINIAN ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
St. Ninian Parish 

Saturday, 15 June, 2024
10:30am

St. Ninian Place

PARISH MEETINGS
Tuesday

Prayer Group, next meeting is June 18th
Wednesday

Saint Ninian Choir, rehearsal at 7pm in the Church
Saturday

Saturday June 1st
St. Ninian Parish Foundation: 10am St. Ninian Place

 Saturday, 15 June, 2024
Annual General Meeting - St. Ninian Place at 10:30am


